




STAFF HIGHLIGHTS





UPCOMING EVENTS

Join us for a fun time of mingling!

Come and stay as long as you want!

Dia de los Muertos honors the dead by celebrating the lives of deceased family members, who are welcomed
back into the household with offends (altars) that offer food and drink.

TRIO students are welcome to leave a picture or offering to celebrate and remember loved ones. You can bring
stuff in anytime before or during this week. 



Trick or Treating around the Union will be offered to the families attending the event.

The TRIO Staff will be handing out candy so come visit us!

TRIO SSS COURSES

SPRING 2024

MATH 1010 - SEC 092 I Intermediate Algebra I Online

MATH 1030 - SEC 018 I Intro to Quantitative Reasoning I Mon/Tues/Wed/Thu/Fri      10:45 AM - 11:35 AM I In-
Person Course

MATH 1050 - SEC 018 I College Algebra I Mon/Tues/Wed/Thu/Fri                                9:40 AM - 10:30 AM I In-
Person Course

Schedule a class registration meeting with your advisor to get an add code.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/TRIOtest@UofUtah.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/


The TRIO Office will be closed Monday, October 9 - Wednesday, October 11. Staff will be attending a
Conference. 

For assistance, contact our administrative assistant or contact your TRIO Advisor. 

MaKena - makena.christiansen@utah.edu  Rubi  - rubi.coria@utah.edu             

Donna - donna.jordan-allen@utah.edu    Bri - bri.lebreton@utah.edu

FAFSA INFORMATION

FAFSA has been undergoing changes due to the FAFSA Simplification Act that went into effect in 2021. Due to
those changes, the FAFSA form for the 2024-25 academic year will not be available until December 2023 (at the
earliest)

 

Learn more about the FAFSA Changes

What should you do to prepare? 

Make sure you remember your FSA ID and ensure your parent(s)/guardian(s) have an FSA ID. Students and
parents will need an FSA ID to fill out the new form. 
Start gathering documents needed to file your FAFSA

 Creating an FSA ID (English) 

Creating an FSA ID (Spanish) 

TRIO EMERGENCY FUNDS

TRIO has limited emergency Funds and support funds available. For more information, schedule an appointment

https://financialaidtoolkit.ed.gov/tk/learn/fafsa/updates.jsp
https://studentaid.gov/sites/default/files/creating-using-fsaid.pdf
https://studentaid.gov/sites/default/files/creating-using-fsaid-spanish.pdf


with a TRIO advisor.

OPPORTUNITIES

LEARN + EARN 

If you work on campus, you are eligible to apply. Learn + Earn is a year-long program designed to support
students clarify career goals and explore career skills. For each year of the program completed, students will
learn a certificate and a scholarship.

Learn More

Apply

TUTORING

In partnership with the Learning Center, First Generation Scholars (Union Suite 80) offers Tutoring drop-in hours
for various subjects throughout the week. 

 

Drop-in Tutoring Hours

Don't forget to follow us on Social Media!
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